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Comments: Please do not allow the land surrounding Holland Lake to be developed for a high end residential

project. In doing so this would disrupt the existing natural ecosystems that are present at the site. Developing this

site would also be disrespectful to the indigenous community that once occupied this area. Why isn't there a

discussion to return the land to the original stewards of the land? This project proposal does not reflect the values

of Montanans and it does not have the best interest of the people of Montana in the long term. 


